& 23 11 (Subject: Apology for delivery delay)
Dear Mr. Smith,

I am very sorry but the shipment date | informed you about has been put back due to
the typhoon.

According to the shipping company, the delivery date is going to be June 1st instead of
May 29th.

We apologize for the inconvenience caused.

Best regards,
Akiko Kaneko
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* Please accept our sincere apologies for the inconvenience caused by the delay.
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* We are trying to look for the possibility to bring forward the schedule.
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* We regret to say that the delivery date is to be delayed due to production delays.
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* |f we arranged this shipment by air, an additional US$800 would be charged.
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